
Village Shop News Update

Shop Telephone – 01295 760066

Shop opening hours:  Monday 8 am – 1 pm          Tuesday to Friday  8 am – 6 pm
                              Saturday 8.30 am – 3 pm    Sunday 9 am – 12 noon

Post Office opening hours: Tuesday to Friday 9 am - 1 pm

You will be pleased to hear that the shop is well geared up for the festive season with full
shelves and plenty of tasty goodies and stocking fillers on offer. Keep your eye open for 
free tastings of new products as we head towards Christmas. Order forms are now 
available in the shop for your Christmas orders for bread, vegetables, hams, smoked 
salmon and other essential victuals so please get your orders in soon.

The new Paté de Campagne has proved so popular that we have ordered another batch. 
It’s really good so do try it if you haven’t done so already.

A batch of fantastic new greetings cards (thanks Jan) will be appearing on the card rack 
this month which will surely add to the shop’s reputation as the best source of tasteful 
cards in the county. We also have a small selection of Christmas cards in the racks.

Apologies for some gaps on the wine shelves over the last few weeks but we are a bit 
behind on orders as Alison and Digby have been away for the past 3½ weeks.  Many 
thanks to Robin for taking over shelf-filling duties.  A new big wine order has just gone in
so we should be well stocked to meet the Christmas demands.

We are pleased to announce that Sulgrave Village Shop has been nominated for the 2019
Countryside Alliance Awards (aka the ‘Rural Oscars’).  The more nominations received, 
the more likely we are to reach the finals so please send your commendations, accolades
and testimonials to:
 http://www.countryside-alliance.org/campaigns/caawards/ 
Nominations close on 9 December so do crack on and tell the judges how the shop has 
changed your lives.

Please note the shop opening times over Christmas and the New Year

Christmas Eve 8.00 am – 1.00 pm

Christmas day Closed

Boxing Day Closed

December 27 8.00 am – 1.00 pm

December 28 8.00 am – 1.00 pm

New Year’s Day Closed

http://www.countryside-alliance.org/campaigns/caawards/


Have a great Christmas and many thanks to Jackie, Alice, the sadly-missed Tracey, all 
our amazing volunteers and our trusty customers for making 2018 such a successful 
year.

Digby and Alison   


